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Chief of Police Brandon Wilhelm 
 

“To protect and serve, in partnership with our community, through integrity and compassion.” 

 

 

TO:  Dodgeville City Common Council 

 

FROM: Chief Brandon Wilhelm 

 

RE:  November 2024 Chief of Police Report (December 3rd, 2024 Council Meeting) 

 

 

-November Calls for Service. 255 Calls for service compared to 204 in November of 2023. 25% 

Increase. 

 

-Interview Room is complete. 

 

-Additional Garage Space 

 

-Home for the Holidays Parade 

 

-Questions? 

 

 

 

 


